1A

GRUPPEN

Press Release

Solna
2020-01-30

Invitation to presentation of ICA Gruppen’s year-end
report
ICA Gruppen will publish its year-end report for 2019 on Thursday, 6 February. In

conjunction to this, we are pleased to issue this invitation to a live webcast for the press
and the financial market.

Time: Thursday, 6 February at 10.30 CET - please note the time!
ICA Gruppen’s CEO Per Stromberg and CFO Sven Lindskog will present the interim report

and answer any subsequent questions. The presentation will be available as a live
webcast and can be viewed at http://www.icagruppen.se/en/investors

To attend the telephone conference:
SE: +46850558365
UK: +443333009268

A recorded version of the webcast will be available on the company’s website afterwards.
The presentation will be held in English.

ICA Gruppen’s interim report will be published at 07.00 CET Thursday, 6 February.

For more information
ICA Gruppen press service, telephone number: +46 (0)10 422 52 52
icagruppen.se
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